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                E-Mailing Weekly Newsletter 
 
 
 
 
In our never ending quest to be green, the Lang Ranch office makes every 
attempt to go paperless with the school’s main means of communication, the 
Weekly Newsletter.  On the end of the year’s needs assessment, 100% of the 
respondents requested that we maintain the e-mailing of Weekly Newsletters.  
With such a huge percentage of support, we have a certain degree of 
confidence that this format is working well for the Lang Ranch community. 
 
If you do not wish to participate in the e-mailing of the Weekly Newsletter, 
please return the bottom slip on the first day of school.  Arrangements will be 
made for your child to have a hard copy of the Weekly Newsletter delivered to 
his/her classroom.  You can read all the newsletters on our website even if you 
don’t have email (www.langranchelementary.com). 
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Weekly Newsletter 
 
Our family is requesting to opt out of the weekly e-mailing and have the 
Weekly Newsletter sent home with our student. 
 
 
Family Name 
 
 

Student Name                                                    Grade 
 


